
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend
Some months ago, at the request of residents, I requested that the council
considers installing additional Moveable Vehicle Activated Signs on Perth
Road to encourage all motorists to drive below the 30mph limit.

The request was in relation to the area east of Harris Academy (there has
been one sign provided some time ago further west around Clovus Duveau Drive)
and the new signs have now been provided – see below :
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Although welcoming these, I have received comments that these signs (there’s
one on each side of the road) could be better positioned – one in particular
is partly obscured by foliage.

I have passed on thios ccomments to the City Council and have received a
commitment  to  inpect  the  sites  and  review  the  exact  siting  of  the
new Moveable Vehicle Activated Signs.
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